
 
News Editors                           January 8, 2022 

 

BROKEN MAIN IMPACTS OPERATIONS AT DALINTOBER WELL 

FACILITY IN ST. ELIZABETH 

  

  

  

The National Water Commission is apologizing to customers served by the 

Dalintober Well facility in St. Elizabeth for the current disruption in their regular 

water supply.  Operations at the facility have been temporarily shut down to 

facilitate emergency repair work on a broken main in the Sandy Ground area. 

  

  

Affected areas include Black River, Darlintober, Crawford, Hill Top, Gallion 

Beach, Cambridge, Lewis Town, Sandy Ground, Speculation, Brompton, Oxford, 

Fyffes Pen, Cotterwood, Sellington, Fustic Grove, New Town Crane Road, Parotte 

Beach, Hodges Main Road, Black River Hospital, Spring Park 

  

  

Estimated restoration time is 5 p.m. today. 

  

  

NWC regrets any inconvenience caused and craves the patience and understanding 

of its valued customers. 
 

-End- 
 


